Weatherford Softball Booster Club
Special Meeting
On September 26, 2017 at 6:30 the executive committee met to discuss homecoming parade and get an update on items that had previously been brought forward concerning the priority list and needs of the program.
Members present: Richard Lopez, Kristi Tilghman, Sherri Whitling, Susan Logan, Coach Ritter
*Homecoming parade ideas were discussed and it was decided that the softball team would go with a theme of “Power Up for a Great Season”.  
Items to gather:
Trailer-Richard, Truck- Richard/Kristi
Benches/softball & grass from press box-Richard
Tablecloths for skirt around trailer-Kristi
Banner for float—Susan and Sherri will look in to costs.
*Sherri brought up the idea of having a list of committees that will be necessary for the upcoming season with a description for each one. This will allow members to sign up for something that works best for their schedules. Group agreed. Sherri will provide this list at the next meeting with understanding that the need may arise to either combine or add committees.
*Update on priority list was provided by Richard Lopez on the emails sent. He was told the fence would not be moved. The windscreen was still on the radar but we would need to get in touch with the new facilities director to find out the status.  Coach Ritter reported that someone was scheduled to come to the field to give some input and minimal work on the infield.

Next meeting scheduled for September 16, 2017 at the locker-room facility.
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